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Who are the partners?

Who's Paying for This?

Are Any Projects Scheduled?
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| AM A PROPERTY/HOMEOWNER

-HOW DOES THIS AFFECT ME?

Downtown and
Riverfront Vision
Frequently asked
Questions

THIS INITIAL PLANNING WORK WAS A
PARTNERSHIP, INVOLVING DELAWARE
COUNTY, MAIN STREET DELAWARE, THE
CITY OF DELAWARE AND DOWNTOWN
PROPERTY OWNERS.

THE CITY OF DELAWARE, DELAWARE
COUNTYAND MAIN STREET DELAWARE
FUNDED THE STUDY. ANY FUTURE
PROJECTS WOULD BE FUNDED BY
PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS.

NO. NEXT STEPS WILL INCLUDE
OUTREACH AND FEEDBACK FROM
CITIZENS. THIS IS THE FIRST OF MANY
STEPS. COMMUNITY FEEDBACK IS
IMPORTANT AND VITAL TO THE PROCESS.

What is currently being presented is a high-
level vision plan; it is not finalized. The area’s
neighborhoods, residents and businesses
have a stake in their future and it is important
that if planning moves forward, it does so
without loss of the unique community
character. We want this to be beneficial to all,
so it is critical for you to be involved.

For more information visit: delawareohio.net/business/economic-development/the-riverfront-district



